
 

 

Dear Parents, 

Walk around our local area – Wednesday 5th 

June 2019 

We will be going on a walk around our local area as part of 

our Science Week to look at how humans are changing our 

local environment.  

We will be going on this walk whatever the weather, unless 

it would be dangerous to go, in which case it would be 

cancelled.  

We would ask that the children have a warm, waterproof 

coat and sensible pair of walking shoes/ wellies depending on 

the weather or sun hat and sun cream depending on the 

weather.  

The trip will only take place in the morning and we will 

return to school for lunch.  

 

Thank you for your continuing support. 

 

Year 2 Team. 

 


